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 August 19th, 2025 

 

Board Meeting Postponement Notice 
 

 

 

 

The regular scheduled meeting of the McMullen 

Valley Fire District Governing Board has been 

postponed to 8-28-2025 for a joint meeting with 

Quartzsite Fire District which will include a work 

session.  

 

An agenda will be posted prior to the meeting.  
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